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Parsons, Susan

From: Mike Golub [mgolub@portlandtimbers.com]

Sent:  Thursday, August 22, 2013 11:24 AM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Cc: Kathryn Jackson (kjackson@racc.org); Hawthorne, Jeff; Kalez, Jennifer
Subject: Council Communication Sign-Up for October 2, 2013

Dear Karla,

I would like to sign up for a City Council Communication slot on October 2, 2013.

The title of the communication is: Request of Mike Golub to encourage participation in
donating to Work for Art during the City’s Charitable Giving Campaign.

Thank you,

Mike Golub

Mike Golub

Chief Operating Officer

Portland Timbers

0: 503.553.5411

C: 503.679.0400

F: 503.553.5405

mgolub@portlandtimbers.com

JELD-WEN Field | 1844 SW Morrison St | Portland, OR

97205

2012 season tickets are sold out. Sign up for the waiting

list.
www.portlandtimbers.com
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Request of Mike Golub to address Council regarding participation in donating to
Work for Art (Communication)
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